
 

 
 
8TH September 2025 
 
Dear parents, carers, guardians & families 

 
Year 6 Parents’ Meeting  

 
We are inviting parents into school to attend a meeting in the main school hall on 
Thursday 11th September at 3.10pm – 3.40pm to talk to you about what your child 
will be learning in Year 6 and Mrs Arthur will also be talking to you about applying 
for secondary schools for next year. 
  
It is important that you and attend this meeting.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Ashcroft, Miss Kalia & Mrs O’Neill 
Year 6 teachers  
 
 
 

 
 
8TH September 2025 
 
Dear parents, carers, guardians & families 

 
Year 6 Parents’ Meeting  

 
We are inviting parents into school to attend a meeting in the main school hall 
Thursday 11th September at 3.10pm – 3.40pm to talk to you about what your child 
will be learning in Year 6 and Mrs Arthur will also be talking to you about applying 
for secondary schools for next year. 
  
It is important that you and attend this meeting.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Ashcroft, Miss Kalia & Mrs O’Neill 
Year 6 teachers  
 
 
 
 


